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Craig, Sondra

From: Marilyn Wilder <mwtw1022@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 3:28 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Fw: Sidewalks

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
 
Dear Council Members, 
My husband and I live on Cliffwood Lane.  WE do not want sidewalks on our street.  Our yards are small enough as it is without a 
sidewalk that will bring people and animals close to our home.  We also live on the corner so we would now be responsible for a 
large part of sidewalk to shovel.   
Why do you listen to 3 or 4 people and not the majority?  We like our neighborhood just the way it is.  The city should do a poll of 
the people  of La Crosse and ask do you want sidewalks.  I know the majority will say NO. 
Thank you 
Marilyn and Todd Wilder  

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from mwtw1022@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important  


